LETTERS to EDITOR

Alaska State Community Action Program, Inc. 114 South Franklin Box 449 Juneau, Alaska 99801 September 27, 1967

Mr. Howard Rock Box 1287 Fairbanks, Alaska 99701

Dear Howard:

y.

t;

I would like to congratulate you on your editorial of September 22, and I appreciate the fact your paper is able to say those things that have to be said.

I am inclined to agree that a regional concept must be considered in approaching problems and providing solutions, whether it be from the Indian desks or revamping the present set—up.

Sincerely, Mr. Richard Stitt S. E. Coordinator